

H&I SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

08/01/2021

Time Started: 12:00

Serenity Prayer

Twelve Traditions: Susan M.

Twelve Concepts: Vincent M.

Service Prayer: Dave M.

Pass around sign in sheet

Attended:

Chair: Elana T.

Vice-Chair: Darby B.

Secretary: Kyle R.

Dave, Susan, Johnny, Jeff, Jessica, Ray, Roger, Travis, Curtis and Vincent

Read and approve previous meeting

Darby read the minutes and they were approved

Old Business:

- Elana has stapleless booklets for Juvie, she gets them monthly
- Elana will put the rack in at Royal, she asked Johnny to help pick out a set of IP's.
- We encouraged again bringing meeting lists with us to facilities, Elana also has IP's for us to distribute.
- Vincent has not heard back from the police, has not reached out to Prescott police.

Open Forum:

- Many of us have not joined the WhatsApp, so for now we will continue to use the regular text messaging to two different groups of H&I members
- Trent no longer works for Hillside. Dave has a contact there and will see about the rack situation.
- Vincent will restock basic texts in Hillside.
- Dave has new meeting lists
- Dave mentioned an interactive "What do you want to hear about" format that Jamie used that was very successful at Detox

H&I SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

New Business:

- Decision Point and Royal have put a pause on our panels due to recent Covid outbreak
- Elana will keep us informed about Royal
- Dave will keep us informed about Hillside and Decision Point
- We will still sign up as if they are allowing us in, that way we will be prepared for when they do re-open.

Adjournment time: 12:45

Closing Prayer Elana